
From: Svirsky.Susan@epamail.epa.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2007 8:30 AM 
To: Campbell, Scott (MNH); Palmieri, Linda 
Subject: Fw: PCB cleanup 
Please file 
-----Forwarded by Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US on 03/20/2007 08:29AM ----- 
 

To: Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 
From: TOM FARLEY <tfarley1@verizon.net> 
Date: 03/20/2007 06:19AM 
Subject: PCB cleanup 
 
Good Morning, 
Please add my name to the list of people who think that GE's proposal to  
cleanup the PCB's in the Housatonic River falls way short of what is  
needed. The River passes close to my house and it breaks my heart that  
you cannot eat the fish or swim in it. 
GE claims in their latest ads to be environmentally sensitive.  Let   
them really prove it by cleaning all of the PCB's once and for all time.  
Please Dont let them get away with a quick fix. 
Sincerely 
TOM FARLEY 
 
--  
Tom Farley  
Land Design Inc. 
P.O. Box 1289  
13 Cherry St.  
Stockbridge, Ma. 01262  
413-298-4292 
fax  298-3976 
email - TFARLEY1@Verizon.net 
Web Page   www.TomFarley.com 
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